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Mlnnésota%}llution Control Agency

‘May 20, 2010

'CERTIFIED MAIL
~ RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Dan Filzen_ o
South central Grain & Energy

PO Box 338 '
Hector, MN 55342

,RE:' ~ Implementation Report Request
Site: South Central Grain & Energy, 212 Bryant Avenue, Hector MN 55342
. Site ID#: LEAK00017141 :

. Dear Mr Frlzen

On April 24, 2009, the Minnesota Pollutlon Control Agency (MPCA) staff issued an “Approval of Voluntary
‘Response Actions for Petroleum Contamination” for the above referenced site. Approval assumed that an -
1mplementat10n report would be provided to the MPCA summanzmg the voluntary:-cleanup work once completed

A recent review of,otir ﬁles mdlcates that we did not receive the 1mplementat10n report as requ1red Please submrt .

~ * the requested report or respond in writing regardmg the status of response actions taken for pétroleum

contamination at the Site. If your response is not received within 30 days after receipt of this letter, PBP staff will

assume you do not mtend to- submit the implementation report. In this event, DRAP approval may be revoked and
“the MPCA may pursue additional actrons as appropriate to protect public health and the environment. If the above
development dld not occur please mform MPCA PBP staff so that we may update our records. :

If you have questlons regardmg this letter please call e at 651 757 2425. Otherwrse I look forward to recelvmg
yourreply. = = - L e _ o ) X

' Smcerely,

Sl b

tacey Hendry-Van >atten

* Project Leader

Petroleum Remediation Sect1on _
Remediation Division o o <

SHVAf

- cc Matt Jaunich; City Clerk, Hector
Robert Rassmussen, Fire Chref Hector
' Martin Larson, Renville County Solid Waste Ofﬁcer
- Terry Sieck, Glacial Lakes Environmental Consulting
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